
 
P.O. Box 10, Kahnawake, QC J0L 1B0 
Tel: 450-638-3930    Fax: 450:638-4634 

www.kmhc.ca 

 
 
 
  
 

PSA: Influenza Outbreak Ends 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 1 Onerahtókha/April 2025) Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre is pleased to inform the community that the Influenza A outbreak has officially 
ended April 1, 2025.  
  
As of April 1, regular visits will resume in long-term care units. The outbreak affected 4 
residents in total. 
 
KMHC would like to commend its staff, visitors, and residents for their efforts to stop the 
spread of Influenza.  
 
“Fighting this outbreak was a group effort and we are so grateful to everyone who took 
those extra precautions before entering the hospital,” said Director of Nursing and 
Community Care, Robin Guyer.  
 
“We’re especially grateful to our staff who worked diligently in response to the outbreak-
Niawen'kó:wa!” 
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For more information, please contact: 
Simona Rosenfield, Communications & Public Relations Officer 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
450-638-3930 ext. 2286 or simona.rosenfield.kahnawake@ssss.gouv.qc.ca 
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